

## State of South Carolina Office of the Governor

NIKKI R. HALEY GOVERNOR

1205 PENDLETON STREET COLUMBIA 29201

December 30, 2014

His Excellency Cui Tiankai Ambassador of China Embassy of the People's Republic of China 3505 International Place, NW Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mr. Ambassador,

Thank you for your kind words of congratulations regarding my reelection. I am honored to have the opportunity to continue my service as Governor of the great State of South Carolina.

I appreciate the strong relationship we share with China. We consider your country a friend and are grateful for your contributions on the economic front. South Carolinians are also proud of our wonderful state and welcome every opportunity to share its history, natural beauty, and cultural resources with visitors. We are very excited about the next four years. There is still much to be done, and I look forward to working with you going forward.

Harly.

Thanks again for your thoughtful letter.

My very best.

Xikki R. Haley

NRH/edw